
From: Sarah Odiorne <SJODIO@scdjj.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/18/2014 9:57:34 AM 
Subject: Re: RBC Heritage Presented by Boeing

Good morning. Please note that Director Margaret Barber will be unavailable to attend, but she thanks you for the 
invitation.

Sarah Jane Odiorne
Assistant to the Director
SC Department of Juvenile Justice
Phone: 803-896-5940
Fax: 803-896-6932

South Carolina
H I  H «  V I', I l  I
JUVENILE JUSTICE

>>> "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 3/17/2014 2:46 PM >>>
Cabinet Members,
The RBC Heritage Presented by Boeing is scheduled for April 14 -  20, 2014 on beautiful Hilton Head Island.
The Heritage Classic Foundation would like to extend two (2) Clubhouse badges for you and a guest (badges are 
non-transferable).
Please respond no later than Friday, March 21, 2014 if you are interested in attending.
Please call my cell at 803-767-7583 if you have any questions.
I look forward to hearing from you.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Confidentiality Notice: This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is addressed. This
communication may contain information that is proprietary, privileged, confidential or otherwise legally exempt from
disclosure. If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this
message or any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please notify the SC Department of Juvenile Justice 
immediately either by phone (803-896-9505) or reply to this e-mail and delete all copies of this message.
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